
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 12:07:52 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 11:38 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Ahsan M

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Our Enbridge gas bill has ALREADY almost doubled from what we were paying just 3 months ago! (from $114 to
$216)

There should be absolutely no additional increases allowed.

Enbirdge should look at lowering prices not jacking up already high prices even higher.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




